
 
 

         
 

    
   

     
     

     
 

  
 

  
 

  
      

 
  

 

 
 

 
   

 
 

  
 

 
 

   
 

 
        
 
 

     
 

 
  

 

BALTIMORE COUNTY FORESTRY BOARD MEETING 

September 14, 2021 

ATTENDEES: Glenn Ferenschak, Dwight Hendricksen, Vic Sanborn, Richard Anderson, Julie 
Wadsworth and Rob Prenger. 

MINUTES: Minutes read, and Glenn asked for motion. Richard made a motion to approve. Vic 
seconded. All were in favor. 

TREASURERS REPORT: Richard gave report. Acct. #1 $000.00. Acct. #2 $0.00. 

NRCC: Richard is trying to contact Peter Sheggrad, our NRCC student to have him come to a Board 
meeting to discuss his camp experience. 

WEBSITE: Vic dropped Instagram. She got no response from Lee for log in info. Lee only posted 3 
photos. Vic won’t post to a dead site. Vic is updating the blog and putting interesting items on it. Vic 
also did work on the Carroll and Harford Board websites. We, the Board, now have a Twitter account. 

WORKSHOP: Vic and Glenn need to start exploring having the workshop in a Zoom Meeting format. 
This needs to be done in the event we can’t hold a live workshop. Julie asked how we would do it. Vic 
said we would have a morning and afternoon session. That way we have no facility rental fee and no 
food cost. We could show video of conference later and charge a viewing fee. Julie and Glenn 
mentioned that meeting in person did have advantages including the social aspect and networking. 
Glenn said we need to start advertising for the workshop in October. Richard will contact speakers. 
Dwight mentioned that if we do the workshop in a Zoom format, it would be cheaper, and it could be 
sent all over the country. We could charge a $10.00 viewing fee. That way, lots of folks could attend. 

OTHER BUSINESS: Glenn mentioned that the State Association Forestry Board Meeting will be a 
Zoom Meeting on November 4, 2021. 

Kerry Wixted is still planning to do our Webinar, but she is quite busy. 

Glenn asked members to be on the look-out for a tree planting or weeding project. 

With no other business left to discuss, Richard made a motion to adjourn. Julie seconded the motion. All 
were in favor. 

Meeting ended at 7:45 PM. 

NEXT MEETING IS October 12, 2021, AT 6:30PM. 
CUB HILL RANGER STATION. 

9405 OLD HARFORD ROAD 
(Nearest cross street is Ranger Court) 

BALTIMORE, MD 21234 


